
Pete Stauber: 
 
I am asking you to vote NO on the up-coming bill on the legaliza4on of physician-assisted 
suicide.  
 
This would be disastrous legaliza4on preying on the most vulnerable in society whether it be 
a new born baby that is not “perfect,” someone who is mentally ill, someone who is 
depressed or someone with a physical ailment. 
 
God is the creator and giver of life and He ul4mately is the one and only one who can take a 
life. 
 
Listen to your conscience. Again vote down the proposed bill to legalize physician-assisted 
suicide. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Margot Spiess 
17739 Zodiac St NE 
Forest Lake, Mn 55025 
 
 
 
 
 
 


